
  

   

21 June 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Year 11 Book Collection – Thursday 22 June 
 
I would like to remind you that Year 11 book collection is tomorrow, Thursday 22 June. All year 
11 boys should report to the Drama Studio at 8.45am in full school uniform, where they will be 
registered.  

All of his textbooks, library books and any other r esources in his possession must be 
returned on this day.  As you know textbooks represent a large part of our resources, so if 
there are any old textbooks at home from previous years please send these back also.  

Boys are still officially on roll at school until after this event, so if your son is unable to come, 
please ring the school absence line to report his absence and also email Mrs Russell, pastoral 
Support Officer (pastoralsupport@bws.wilts.sch.uk), to arrange an alternative date to return 
books. 

To ensure all books are returned, a list of textbooks that were issued to boys in Year 11 has 
been placed on the school website: http://www.bws-school.org.uk/main/Middle_School/ 

Once the books have been checked by the Heads of Departments or subject teachers, your son 
will be free to leave. This should be no later than 10.20am. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs M J Jenner 
Head of Middle School 
 
 


